“CANDIDATE INFORMATION”
* GRANT STAMBAUGH – Cody, WY 

    I am a 5th generation Cody native, raised on the South Fork.  In the past 40 years, I have been a hunter, mechanic/business owner, ranch manager and outfitter.  I live at the Majo Ranch at the end of the South Fork Road.  I am dedicated to the management and habitat of all wildlife in Wyoming.

    I have been a member of SFW since it was started and have attended all of the meetings.  I believe in the goals and rights of hunters, fishermen and trappers.  We need to gain strength in numbers to protect our sportsmen's rights.

    I will continue to attend meetings.  I will keep in touch with state officers and legislators to stay current on issues that affect sportsmen.  I will support common sense habitat proposals and encourage programs that will help the Big Horn Basin.  I will do my part to resolve problems and get results for fish and wildlife issues.  I will work toward bettering opportunities for sportsmen to enjoy hunting and fishing in Wyoming.

CURT STEBNER – Powell, WY 

   My Name is Curt Stebner. I’m a sportsman and wildlife enthusiast. I was born and raised in Powell, WY and have lived there most of my life.  My wife Connie and I have been married for 19 years and have two sons Cory and Chancey. I am the Caretaker of the Crown Hill Cemetery in Powell, WY. and have been employed there for the past 16 years. 
   I have been an active member of Sportsmen for Fish & Wildlife since we started our local chapter two years ago. The first year I served on the Board of Directors. I have been active in helping with the last two banquets, the last Trap Shoot; I was on the Billboard Committee and 2004 Float Committee. I attend our monthly meetings regularly.  
* LOU CICCO – Cody, WY.

 I was one of the first six people to start SFW here in Park County.  I have served on the Board of Directors this past year and would like to continue serving this organization on the Board.

 This past year I have helped with the first Coyote Reduction Program.  I was on the 2004 Banquet Committee.  I was responsible for setting up and renting our Bill Board sign on the west strip of Cody.  A member of the 2005 Banquet Committee and responsible for ordering the dinner and bar, plus getting the Governor to be our guest speaker.  I also arranged a meeting in Greybull this month for expanding our membership into the Basin.  I am now working with the G&F and Cody Girl Scouts for SFW to sponsor them in cleaning up the Newton Lakes area; which will start on May 14, 2005.  I have attended all meetings and would like very much to continue serving on the Board of Directors.
* DICK BRYAN – Wapiti, WY.
 During my 37 years in Park County, I have seen many changes to our hunting and fishing; the most destructive being the introduction of large predators. SFW is the only group battling for the sportsmen. We are experiencing rapid membership growth and are about to leave the request, recommend, and suggested mode, and enter the demand mode.

 I have missed one meeting since the beginning of our SFW. I have been on the board of directors for one year and value this position seriously. I want to continue on the board and would appreciate your vote.

RORI RENNER - Meeteetse, WY.

 My name is Rori Renner and I live in Meeteetse and work on a ranch 20 miles south of Meeteetse. I graduated from the University of Wyoming and New Mexico State University and my background is in animal science. I’ve been nominated to run for a two year term on the Board of Directors for Big Horn Basin Chapter of Sportsmen for Fish & Wildlife.

 I joined SFW at the 2004 chapter banquet and was hooked after listening to Don Peay speak about wolves in the west. As Mr. Peay said, wolves (and the Endangered Species Act) are the most important issue facing the west today. I am also in favor of transferable land owner tags and a preference point system for resident hunters.
GEORGE MAGARGLE – Cody, WY.
 I’ve been guiding or outfitting in Wyoming since 1972. My concerns pertaining to wildlife are habitat & predator control.

 Personally I’m not so sure that some animals shouldn’t be endangered. I believe that the public, in general is miss-educated about predators. Frankly I do not care if I ever hear a wolf howl.

 If elected to the board, I will do my best to be fair when voting for issues that come before the board.

 Until SFW is financially solid, I would have to take a long hard look at any local feel good projects that may come along. Thanks for considering me.

BILL GATES - Cody, WY.
   I was born and raised on a farm in Nebraska. Went to school at Gordon, Nebraska and then to college at the University of Nebraska-Kearney.

     After college I went to work for Wal-Mart as an assistant manager and after 7 years was promoted to Store manager and worked in 13 different stores. I opened new stores from the ground up, got them running correctly and then would move to open a new one. After moving to Cody, I realized that was truly a special area, and quit the company and purchased 50% in RE/MAX REAL ESTATE GROUP and also opened the Quizno's sub shop.

     I was on the Board of Directors of the Cody Chamber of Commerce and on the Board of Directors of the Mentoring program.

I am currently on the Board of Directors of the Boy's and Girl's of Park County and secretary of this organization.

     I am an avid hunter and fisherman and understand the importance of sound decision making when it comes to an organization such as this one. 

     It would be an honor to be selected to this organization as a board member, but if not, will still help in any way that I can, as

I truly believe in the mission of this group.

